
 

 

 

September 18, 2019 

 

City of Rialto 
Attn: Hector Gonzalez 
335 W. Rialto Ave 
Rialto, CA 92376 
 

Subject: PPD 2017-0066 Renaissance East Development Close Out 

 

This letter is to notify you that the above-named project known as Renaissance East Development, has 
met all the requirements set forth on the plan and specification.  

All items identified on the punch list have been satisfactorily completed, and after a thorough inspection 
of the project, I find no holds.  

Should you have any questions regarding this project, please contact me directly. 

 

 

 

 

Pete Ayala  

Senior Construction Inspector  

Deputy Construction Manager  

 
Direct: 951-634-2570 

 

 


